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County Road 98 Bike & Safety Improvement Project Open House Mar. 2  
 

(Woodland, CA) – The Yolo County Department of Planning, Public Works & Environmental Services 

invites residents to an open house on March 2 to learn about and provide input on the proposed County 

Road 98 Bike & Safety Improvement Project.  The open house will be held from 6:00 to 7:30 p.m. at the 

Unitarian Universalist Church Social Hall, located at 27074 Patwin Road in Davis. 

 

This improvement project will widen County Road 98 between Solano County and 1,300 feet south of 

County Road 29.  The proposed project includes the addition of bike lanes/shoulders and clear recovery 

zones, and will involve intersection improvements at Hutchison Drive, County Road 32 (Russell Blvd.) 

and County Road 31. 

 

For more information about the open house, contact Darlene Comingore at 

darlene.comingore@yolocounty.org or (530) 666-8433. 
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